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approved as recommendedCity Council9/10/2013 1 Pass

Matters relative to Lantana Road Street Lights

SUMMARY: VEC was asked to design the street lighting system on the new Lantana Road from Old
Mail Road to Highland Lane. They have received TDOT approval and they have bid the project. A
portion of the lighting will be installed on existing electrical poles. The combined work of the
contractor and VEC totals $251,144 as outlined in the attached cost breakdown. The City can pay
this amount and own the system or pay a monthly fee of $2,514.40 to VEC and VEC will maintain the
system.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:  Budget amendment required

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve the purchase of the system or approve the monthly fee.
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